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YOUR GENEROSITY AT WORK

Welcome to the COFB's volunteer newsletter - Spring edition! Attached you
will find a copy of our Spring Newsletter that was sent to our donors. If you
are signed up to receive mail from us, then you will get a physical copy sent
to you as well.

Our volunteer newsletter will be sent out quarterly with the intent of keeping
you informed, connected and celebrated. Thank you for sitting at the COFB
table.

At COFB, we are endlessly grateful for the incredible volunteers who selflessly



dedicate their time and energy to support our mission of serving the community.
Volunteers are the heartbeat of our organization, infusing efficiency into our
operations with their unwavering dedication and passion.

Your commitment to making a difference is palpable, as you infuse kindness and
compassion in every task that is performed. It's through your generosity that we
are able to extend our reach and impact, touching the lives of those in need with
warmth and care.

Your invaluable contributions have played a pivotal role in helping us navigate the
challenges of an increasingly demanding economic landscape. Over the past few
years, as the need within our community has continued to grow, our volunteers
have stood by us, enabling us to scale our operations and meet the rising demand
with grace and effectiveness. This steadfast support has not only bolstered our
efforts but has also served as a beacon of hope for those we serve, reminding us
all of the power of solidarity and collective action in creating positive change.

We are deeply thankful for your unwavering commitment and boundless
generosity, which inspire us each day to continue our mission with renewed fervor
and determination.

Many thanks,

-COFB Staff
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¢ 9,059 Clients served in March

Volunteer Appreciation
Social will be on
May 9 from 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm

¢ Inarecent survey, 61% of our
clients mentioned Cost of
Living as their main reason
for visiting

Please RSVP by clicking

« 3,017 Volunteers hours the link below

provided in March

RSVP to Volunteer Event

In order to meet clients where they are at, we
will be extending hamper distribution on
Saturdays to a full day. Please consider signing
up or sharing this volunteer opportunity with
others!
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https://calendly.com/group-cofb/volunteer-appreciation-social?month=2024-05

